
The Southern Bergen County 

school districts present the 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 
This group provides an arena for discussing your thoughts and 

opinions as they relate to special education programming.  It is a 
forum for parents to provide input and feedback to the districts.  

 
Specific concerns about individual students and their programs 

will not be discussed at this meeting. 
 

Connect with other parents to network, share ideas and 
experiences. Please join us for our next meeting! 

 
 

Where: Garfield Middle School, 175 Lanza Avenue 
Garfield, NJ  07026 

 
Rescheduled due to inclement weather 

When: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 
6:00 pm 

 
  If you plan to attend, please call to register at: (201) 440-2965 

           

 


